
 

 

 
May 19, 2020 
 
 
Christine Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
BoardSec@oeb.ca 
 
via e-mail 
 
Dear Ms. Long 
 
Re:  Consultation on the Deferral Account – Impacts Arising from the COVID-19 

Emergency 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0133 

  
 
In response to the Ontario Energy Board’s May 14, 2020 letter to stakeholders, Elexicon Energy 
Inc. (“Elexicon”) is notifying the Board of its intent to participate in the above noted consultation.   
 
Elexicon’s contacts for this proceeding are as follows: 
 
Lucy Lombardi 
CFO and VP Regulatory Affairs 
100 Taunton Road East 
Whitby, ON   L1N 5R8 
 
905-427-9870, ext. 4244 
llombardi@elexiconenergy.com 
 

Steve Zebrowski 
Manager, Regulatory Policy 
100 Taunton Road East 
Whitby, ON   L1N 5R8 
 
905-427-9870, ext. 3274 
szebrowski@elexiconenergy.com 
 

 
Susan Reffle 
Manger, Regulatory Affairs 
100 Taunton Road East 
Whitby, ON   L1N 5R8 
 
905-427-9870, ext. 4262 
sreffle@elexiconenergy.com 
 



 
 

 

Elexicon is not eligible for and does not intend to seek an award of costs as per the Board’s Cost 
Award Guidelines. 
 
Yours Truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Steve Zebrowski 
Manager, Regulatory Policy 
 


